Harris, George B. May 6, 1904

George Harris to Jas. J. Hill.

Has received a letter from Clarence H.
¥Yenner of Boston.

States that "Mr. Venner began writing us
some time ago, and under advice of counsel,
we have given no information. Mr. Blythe,
the General Counsel of our Company, thinks
Venner will not be able to disturb the lease,
and that if he could, it would neither benefit
him or injure our Company."

Mentions that James nilton Lewis is



Venner's attorney.
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